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The conference was attended by approximately 17 A-Level students from mid Wales and Ammanford. Six pupils from Preseli school in Pembrokeshire were expected but had not arrived at this introductory session. 

The students were given an introduction to the National Park by Steve Drinkwater (National Park Education Officer) with a few activity sessions:
What makes the National Parks special?

Why do people visit the National Parks?

Why should we look after the National Parks?

This was followed by a brief introduction to the land-use planning function of the National Park Authority and preparation of the National Park Management Plan and the Local Development Plan.

The students were then asked about what things they would like the Plans to address in the future. The issues that were raised were:

· Protection of the Welsh Language
· Need for affordable housing

· Sustainable design incorporated into buildings from the outset

· Minimising the effects of climate change

· Convert old buildings rather than build more

· Ensure employment opportunities including for professionals so they don’t have to leave the area

· Protect small country businesses

· Restrict supermarkets but encourage small and farm shops

· Encourage and increase renewable energy
· Preserve existing habitats and create new ones including for ‘new’ species which may have moved to Pembrokeshire as a result of climate change.
